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Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse
Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza

300 Macison Avenue

Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of October 11, 1984 which
transmitted a cop ' of the Corporate Radiological Emergency Response Plan
for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1.

We have reviewed the entire corporate plan and determined that the content
is consistent with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(q) and does not decrease
the effectiveness of your plan. This plan is, therefore, acceptable.

Please be reminded that 10 CFR 50.54(q) requires NRC approval of any changes
to your plan which may decrease the effectiveness of the plan. However, if
your safety review indicates no decrease in emergency preparedness effective-
ness, then changes can be made without prior NRC approval. In all cases, you
must furnish copies of each proposed change to the NRC in accordance with

10 CFR 50.54(q). Also, any changes to the Emergency Plan Implementing
Procedures should be made in accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR

Part 50, Appendix E, Section V (Implementing Procedures ).
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Mr. Richard P. Crouse -2- November 2, 1984

In accordance witth 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy
of this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact
James Patterson of my staff at (312) 790-5536.

Sincerely,

L. R. Greger, Chief
Emergency redness and
Radiological Protection Branch

cc: S. Quemnoz, Station
ntendent
J. Hirsch, E-rm
Planning
Dlllbu-ut Oaatrol Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Jhio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio
Department of Health

OF FICE |

SURNAME D o

DATE’

NRC FORM 318 (10-80) NRCM 0240 ' OFFlClAL RECQRD COPY



